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Date:  Tuesday, July 6, 2021 
 

 
NOTICE OF 

STREET CLOSURE 
 
 

Indiana Avenue from 5th Avenue to 6th Avenue will be closed 
beginning at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, July 13, 2021, through 4:00 p.m. on 
Friday, August 13, 2021.  This street closure is necessary for 
construction related to the 6th Avenue Streetscape project. 

 
Motorists are urged to use caution when driving in this area, obey all 
construction zone signing and expect delays.   
 
If there are questions, contact Zach Erickson, City of Des Moines Project 
Engineer, 515-283-4023. 
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